
Planon accessibility statement 
 
Planon is aware of the European Union Directive on the Accessibility of Websites and Mobile 
Applications that requires new public websites to be compliant at 23-SEP-2019, all public websites at 
23-SEP-2020 and all public mobile apps at 23-JUN-2021. 
  
On mobile: We included the new directive in the design of our new mobile platform which is 
planned to be launched as a platform on 1-JUL-2019. From that moment on, new applications will be 
developed on the new platform, including PMFS replacement which means that Planon will be 
compliant with the new directive in time. Customers using the current PMFS solution will be advised 
to migrate to the new mobile solution before 23-JUN-2021 to ensure their compliance with the new 
directive. 
  
On websites: We have done an investigation on ProCenter and PSS on the directive in 2018 and 
concluded that investments are required in key board support and minor other improvements to be 
compliant with the new directive. Planon started development of these improvements in 2018 and 
delivered a first set in our latest releases in the period December 2018 until now. Details have been 
shared via our release notes. This development work will continue in 2019. We plan to finish these 
improvements before the deadline in the directive and will advise customers to upgrade their 
version of Planon to ensure their compliance at that time. 
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